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I believe this funding is necessary as the Police Force including its officers and staff, must be 
held accountable for their actions. The Police Force is in a position of power in our society and 
steps must be taken to ensure this power is not misused to keep the integrity of the Police Force 
intact. Proper funding being available will also ensure our high standards of conduct as well as 
policies and procedures are being upkept. 


